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March 30, 2021 

Honorable Keani N.W. Rawlins-Femandez, Chair 
Budget, Finance, and Economic Development Committee 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chair Rawlins-Femandez: 

SUBJECT: FISCAL YEAR ("FY") 2022 BUDGET 
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Thank you for attending the FY 2022 Budget presentation. The Departments and I look 
forward to working with you and your Committee on putting forth the FY 2022 Budget for the 
County of Maui. 

As I requested at the press conference, I would appreciate your assistance with the 
following: 

1. Refrain from individual meetings, phone calls, or emails with the Department 
Directors, Deputies, and their respective staff. All questions and responses should 
be through a transmittal process. This will assure that all of the Members will have 
the same information as you conduct your budget review. 

2. Allow the Departments at least five working days to respond your questions. 

3. Limit the number of provisos placed on the appropriations to avoid budget 
amendments in the future. 

Thank you for your consideration of my requests. 

MICHAEL P. VICTORINO 
Mayor, County ofMaui 
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